

CONTACT:

Mark Kruea

Office: (843) 918-1014 Mobile: (843) 450-1695 info@cityofmyrtlebeach.com www.cityofmyrtlebeach.com

www.facebook.com/myrtlebeachcitygovernment

Media Advisory

To: Myrtle Beach Media

From: Public Information Department

Date: April 28, 2020

Re: Media Notes: Beach access reopens

Myrtle Beach City Manager John Pedersen today rescinded the emergency order that had closed the public beach accesses and adjacent parking areas. Access to the beach and paid parking are available immediately, although it may be a day or two before the barricades are removed. You may walk around the barricades while they are still in place. Of course, safe social distancing is required on the beach and will be enforced.

The Myrtle Beach City Council today discussed the future of short-term rentals, but delayed a final decision until a special meeting at 10:00 a.m., Thursday, April 30. Currently, hotels are allowed to accept new reservations beginning May 1 – unless, according to the Governor's emergency order, they are coming from one of the coronavirus "hot spots." The agenda for Thursday's meeting will be sent separately.

For more information, contact:

Mark Kruea, Public Information Officer, City of Myrtle Beach (843) 918-1014 *voice* (843) 450-1695 *mobile*

http://www.cityofmyrtlebeach.com

https://www.facebook.com/myrtlebeachcitygovernment

https://twitter.com/MyrtleBeachGov

https://www.instagram.com/myrtlebeachgov/